
From: Besha, Katie B. [mailto:Katie.Besha@bingham.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 4:51 PM 
To: David Krech 
Cc: Burt, Danielle; Wang, Catherine 
Subject: Follow-up re: Application of Primus, Least Cost Routing and STSJ Telephone 

David, 
  
Following-up on our telephone conversation regarding the Application of Primus 
Telecommunications, Inc. (“PTI”), Least Cost Routing, Inc. (“LCR”), The St. Thomas and San 
Juan Telephone Company, Inc. (“STSJ Telephone”), and STSJ Overseas Telephone Company, 
Inc. (“STSJ Overseas”), filed on May 15, 2009, we are confirming that STSJ Overseas is a wholly 
owned subsidiary of STSJ Telephone and thus operates under the same 214 Authorization.   
  
Please let me know if you have any other questions. 
  
Regards, 
Katie Besha 
  
  
Katie B. Besha 
Telecommunications, Media and Technology  
Bingham McCutchen LLP | 2020 K Street, N.W., Washington DC  20006  
Tel:  202.373.6528 | Fax:  202.373.6001 | katie.besha@bingham.com 
  
Print Less —> Go Green 
  
The information in this transmittal (including attachments, if any) is privileged and confidential and is 
intended only for the recipient(s) listed above. Any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this 
transmittal is prohibited except by or on behalf of the intended recipient. If you have received this 
transmittal in error, please notify me immediately by reply email and destroy all copies of the transmittal. 
Thank you. 
 


